
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 20th November 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We are writing to inform you that we are currently consulting on our proposed admission 
arrangements for 2025/2026. It is important to note that there are no proposed changes, 
however we are required to consult at least every seven years even if our arrangements 
remain unchanged. 

A copy of our proposed admission arrangements for 2025/2026 are available on our school 
website and by visiting: 
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/info/20119/school_admissions/1063/determined_admissi
ons_arrangements_2023/4 

To express your views as part of this consultation, please visit the Birmingham BeHeard 
website: https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/proposed-aa-2025-2026-1/ 

Any comments received will be considered by the Trust Board during the Spring Term of 
2024. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs S Patel 
Head of School. 
 


